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Case Closeout Memorandum 
OIG Case Number I-25-0048-O 

We conducted a Qualitative Assessment Review of the investigative operations of the 
Special Inspector General for Afghanistan Reconstruction (SIGAR) for the period ended May 
28, 2025. Based on our review of SIGAR’s policies and procedures, and interviews with 
SIGAR staff, we determined that the system of internal safeguards and management 
procedures for SIGAR's investigative function was in compliance with the quality standards 
established by CIGIE and the applicable Attorney General guidelines. We also identified 
several best practices and observations, which we shared with SIGAR. 
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